
 
 

 

 

April 15, 2021 

Filed Via Erf 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 

Re:  Comments on ANR Pipeline Company’s Abbreviated Application for a Certificate 
of Public Convenience and Necessity and for Related Authorizations for the 
Wisconsin Access Project 

  Docket No. CP21-78-000 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 

Wisconsin Infrastructure Investment Now, Inc. (WIIN) is a nonprofit organization, and 
its mission is to educate the public, elected officials and regulators on the societal and economic 
benefits of the responsible investment in infrastructure projects.  WIIN has reviewed the 
Abbreviated Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity and for Related 
Authorizations for the Wisconsin Access Project (WIA) and appreciates the opportunity to 
submit comments.   

WIIN’s contributors and supporters include organizations and individuals that reside 
and/or work in the WIA project area and will be impacted by the proposed project.  The WIA 
will increase capacity of natural gas transmission with minor modifications to existing stations.  
Thus, the WIA will maximize capacity of existing infrastructure while minimizing land and 
environmental impacts to the greatest extent possible.  The increased capacity will directly 
benefit Wisconsin businesses and individuals, whose demand for natural gas is projected to 
increase. 

ANR Pipeline Company (ANR) has been safely and reliably transporting natural gas to 
Wisconsin since 1949.  ANR is a landowner, taxpayer and employer in Wisconsin.  It has a long 
history of using local contractors and local skilled labor to construct their infrastructure projects.  
In other words, ANR is a good neighbor who literally and figurately helps power Wisconsin’s 
businesses and homes. 

Please include our support of ANR’s Wisconsin Access Project in Docket Number CP21-
78-000.  Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment.  
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Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Robb Kahl 
 
Robb Kahl 
Executive Director 
 

 


